
 

Christ the Light Church, Kepong  

 

On 11th December 2024, members of the Christ the light church from Kepong, came to the home 

to sing carols song for the residents. Residents were given candies before they leave the Home. 

Residents were happy and they sang along with the carolers.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


